
 

 

SAVE THE DATE 
20-21 September 2018 

 
 

Dear Colleagues,  
We cordially invite you to join our breast cancer network meeting at Sola 
20-21 September 2018.  
The aim of this meeting is to stimulate increased collaboration between the 
participating research groups. The program is about to be finalized but we 
already know that prof. Jack Cuzick and Dr. Mangesh Thorat will join us 
from Queen Mary University in London, UK. Both focus on preventive 
trials for breast cancer, the IBIS-studies are all well known. 
 
Of course we will have fine weather and possibilities for the traditional 
musk-ox safari and this time will we guarantee that you will see musk-ox’s! 
 
So save the date, more information will follow soon!!!!!!!! 
 
 
Best wishes, 
 
 

Emiel Janssen, PhD, Patologi, SUS 

Bjørnar Gilje, MD/PhD, Onkologi, SUS 

Håvard Søiland, MD/PhD, Kirurgi, SUS 

Siri Fagerheim, MD, Radiologi, SUS 

 


